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Tuesday 15th May 2018 

 
Year 7 Outdoor Education Day – 7th July 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I am writing to inform you of a change of venue and activities regarding the year 7 outdoor education trip that your 
child has secured a place on. 
 
Unfortunately, Kingsbury Outdoor Education Center have had to cancel our booking due to staffing issues. To 
ensure that students do not miss out on this opportunity I have arranged an alternative activity day at Conkers 
Adventure and Discovery Centre at the heart of the National Forest. 
 
The new programme will give students the opportunity to participate in the following instructor led activities; 
Climbing Wall, Low Ropes, Kata Canoeing and pedal Go-karting.  Despite the new programme involving more 
activities the cost is only £25 therefore, should you still wish your child to attend, this trip it will be at the lower cost 
and any overpayments already made will be refunded to you.  As before students will be expected to take their 
own snacks and a packed lunch on the day. The estimated timings for the day will be to depart from school at 
9am prompt and return to school at 4.30pm. 
 
If you no longer wish for your child to participate in this opportunity, please let me know by Friday 25th May via 
email m.webb@tqea.org.uk, or call reception and leave me a message (01827 712477).  I will then organise for 
a full refund of monies paid to be returned to you.  If we do not hear from you we will assume that you are happy 
for your child to attend the revised activity day. 
 
If you have any questions about any of the above information, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 
 
Kind regards 

     
 

Mr. M Webb 
PE Department 
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